
 

              UNIFORM               

We have a uniform at Meadowhead Junior School.  Our main items are a navy blue 

sweatshirt, jumper or cardigan. Grey or black trousers or shorts can be worn or skirts 

in grey, navy or black.  With these, children can wear a white or sky blue polo shirt. 

Summer dresses should be blue. We also require black shoes to be worn.  The 

wearing of jeans, tracksuit trousers or training shoes is not allowed.  We request a 

written note if you are asking permission for your child to wear alternative uniform. 

Sweatshirts, polo shirts and T-shirts with the school badge can be bought from: 

Whittakers, Church Street, Blackburn, Tesco on-line or from School Trends and 

Gooddies via order forms in school (these orders will be delivered to school in time 

for collection on Friday 5th September).  

We expect all children to wear a special kit for P.E.  This is a white T-shirt, with or 

without the school badge and navy blue sports shorts or P.E. skirt. It is important, for 

health reasons, that children have a separate P.E. kit to change into.  Under no 

circumstances is the wearing of any kind of jewellery permitted during P.E. lessons. 

Outdoor P. E. - Each week children will have two hours of physical education (P.E.) 

one of which will be outdoors. For this session additional clothing to wear over the 

top of the usual P.E. kit will be needed. We suggest a tracksuit or something similar. 

The outdoor session will only be cancelled if the teacher considers the conditions are 

too dangerous and the children may be at risk of injury.  

Please put your child’s name in all items of school uniform. Sweatshirts, coats 

and P.E. kit are particularly at risk from being lost or mislaid. 

For safety, jewellery is not allowed in school.  This includes earrings, rings and 

bracelets. If necessary, watches are allowed but this is not encouraged because of 

the risk of loss or theft. 

Children's personal property should be named and it is recommended that 

items of value - such as designer bags etc.  -  are NOT brought to school. 

Mobile phones are not allowed in school unless by special arrangement with 

the Headteacher.  

 


